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Sunday, 11th July 2021 

 

INSTITUTE OF CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS OF THE MALDIVES EXTENDS THE DEADLINE TO 

REGISTER FOR THE 1ST ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

We refer to the Announcement made by the Institute of Chartered Accountants of the Maldives (the 

“Institute”) on Wednesday, 1st July 2021 with respect to registration of attendance for the 1st Annual 

General Meeting (“AGM”) to be held on Thursday, 15th July 2021, at 15:00-16:00 hrs. 

 

The Institute is pleased to announce that the deadline for registration to attend the AGM, is extended 

until 15:00 of Tuesday, 13th July 2021. 

 

Eligible members are requested to register their attendance through the Institute’s member portal 

(https://portal.camaldives.org/). 

 

Upon completing the registration, registered attendees will receive an email from the Institute 

confirming their registration for the AGM. 

 

Persons registered as an Associate or Fellow Member of the Institute as of Thursday, 1st July 2021 are 

eligible to attend and vote at the AGM. 

 

Further details on the agenda the AGM are accessible on our website at: 

https://camaldives.org/agm-2021/ 

 

-END- 

 

 

Contact Information: 

T: +960 3348234 

E-mail: info@camaldives.org 

https://portal.camaldives.org/
https://camaldives.org/agm-2021/

